Board of Directors

September 23, 2021

President

Christine Luciano

Vice President

Ray DiGuiseppe

Treasurer

Paul Kennedy

Secretary Carolyn Walls

Adrianna Sidelinger Annette Perry Barnes Sutton Bill Negron Eric Terashima James Brugger Jason Gaver Kathy Hill Melanie Morgan Tom Blake

Executive Director
Carlo Montagano

Kirstie Dixon, Planning Director

Brunswick County Planning

PO Box 249

Bolivia, NC 28422

Dear Ms. Dixon,

Please accept this letter as a request to extend the enclosed Funded Agency Agreement executed on 11/13/2019. I respectfully recommend that the original agreement be extended to cover a five-year period, from 7/1/2019 through 6/30/2024. I'm also requesting that the maximum annual reimbursement for new single-family homes be \$16,000 (8 x \$2,000), as we continue to grow and serve more families each year. Lastly, we are requesting reimbursement in the amount of \$3,682.29 as shown below.

Permit Number	Parcel Number	Requested	Completed	Permit Type	Monies Paid
476347	220EG026	7/13/2020	4/13/2021	New Home	\$895.10
483625	220EG001	10/20/2020	6/14/2021	New Home	\$655.91
1993031508A1	199NA016	11/17/2020	11/24/2021	Septic Recheck	\$250.00
1993031508A1	199NA016	11/17/2020	3/26/2021	Well (1001)	\$300.00
455017	220EG024	6/3/2019	6/23/2020	New Home	\$641.28
1991021673A2	214CA025	5/12/2021	7/21/2021	Septic Permit	\$940.00

Sincerely, Company Management of Montagano II